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I oppose this insanity! Out of state interest groups are influencing our politicians to 

violate the constitutional rights of Americans. A right delayed is a right denied. 

Citizens already undergo background checks where the background check can 

legally take up to 72 hours to determine if a person is prohibited or not. This addition 

to something like a permit to purchase requirement completely burdens a purchaser 

and is meant to discourage firearm ownership. It is unconstitutional and the sponsors 

of this bill appear to have nefarious intent.  


